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Thank you Mr. President, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Ukraine and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  

My delegation welcomes Ukraine’s efforts in implementing previous recommendations, especially in regards to enforced and/or involuntary disappearances, children’s and women’s rights.
Bosnia and Herzegovina shares the expressed concern of the CEDAW on the prevalence of violence against women, in particular domestic and sexual violence.

In that sense, we recommend that Ukraine ratify the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence Against Women and Domestic Violence.
While taking a positive note of the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a Communications Procedure and CoE Convention on the Protection of Children against Sexual Exploitation and Sexual Abuse, my delegation recommends to the Government of Ukraine to take further steps to harmonize national legislation with these instruments.
In conclusion, we wish the Government of Ukraine a successful review.
Thank you, Mr. President.
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